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Life, as always, has been quite eventful! I recently started hosting
meetings for the Outreach Subcommittee of the Eastern Canada
District Membership Taskforce, and it's been very successful! The
team is great, and we have some very exciting and ambitious projects
for the next few months, including starting a podcast for the Eastern
Canada District!

The Kiwanis Lieutenant Governor of our area and I plan on visiting
the Key Clubs of Division 4 in the next couple of months, which is
super fun! Lastly, I highly recommend that you check out the
wonderful Winter Service Challenge that the Membership
Development and Growth Committee of the ECD District Board have
created, which I will be discussing in this newsletter.

Keep on demonstrating leadership, character building, caring and
inclusiveness, as you always do, Division 4!

Dear Division 4,



Hello, mighty leaders of the Thundering Waters Division!

I hope you are all well! I am beyond excited for the Christmas holidays and the
cheer that follows the festivities, and I hope you are all too! 

Although this past month has been quite busy for the Eastern Canada
District Board and me, we’ve accomplished so much! As many of you know,
the District Administrator and I opened applications for our vacant District
Bulletin Editor position. We received a myriad of applications from excellently
qualified Key Clubbers, however, we will be welcoming Sophie Longval of the
Capital Division to our District Board of Trustees!

I am so happy to also announce that DELC (District Education and Leadership
Conference) registration will be opening in the following month! DELC will be
held in Niagara Falls at the Crowne Plaza Hotel from March 23-26th. I cannot
wait to meet you all and honour all of the hard work and service you have
accomplished this service year! Ensure you follow the @ecdkci account for
more updates about our District Convention.

Yours in service and leadership,

Governor's update

MARIA EILEEN WHEELER
EASTERN CANADA DISTRICT
KEY CLUB INTERNATIONAL



Accessing the prompts:
Click the link in our bio
to access the Challenge
Calendar, where all
prompts will be posted! 

The Membership Development & Growth Committee is
launching the Kind Words, Warm Hearts Service
Challenge, from December 12th to January 6th. 

Winter Service Challenge

How to participate: 
Create a physical or digital journal based on 12
prompts + 3 bonus prompts!

Why participate:
You can earn up to 12 to 15 volunteer hours and
you can also donate the journal to community
centres, libraries, hospitals, etc.



Keys for Key Club: Overcoming Obstacles
Key Club in Wonderland
Applying to your Dream School
Service Around the World

On November 19th, nearly 400 members and
advisers, 33 districts and 15 nations rallied together
for the 2022 Global Engagement Rally!

The following workshops were presented:

Missed Global Engagement Rally? Visit
https://www.keyclub.org/news/ger-recap/

Global Engagement Rally



DELC, or the District Education Leadership Conference is
an annual event for all Key Clubbers in the Eastern Canada
District! This year it will be held at the Crowne Plaza Hotel
in Niagara Falls, from March 23rd to March 26th, 2023.

Key Clubbers from all over Eastern Canada will meet up for
a three-day convention full of service projects, workshops,
guest speakers, talent shows and more!

Key Clubbers and Clubs have the chance to win awards for
their efforts throughout the year and see the new District
Governor, District Executive Assistant are Secretary-
Treasurer elected!

DELC

If you need help to pay
for DELC, we suggest
that you pay for 1/3 of
the cost, fundraise 1/3 of
the cost through your
home club, and ask a
Kiwanis Club to cover
the remaining 1/3.



At AN Myer Secondary School's Open House this month,
the cafeteria was turned into an Extracurricular Fair! AN
Myer Key Club did not disappoint with their lovely
presentation, promoting Key Club to students who will
be attending the school next September.

Club Spotlight

I hope that
other clubs
may see
this, and
feel inspired
to do the
same! I
would also
like to thank
the AN Myer
presidents
for being so
dedicated
and for all of
their
continuous
hard work!



Division 4
Email: lgdiv4.ecdkeyclub@gmail.com
Phone number: 905-931-5888
Instagram: @division4_keyclub or 
 @arielle_longo

Eastern Canada District
Governor Email:
governor.ecdkeyclub@gmail.com 
District Administrator Email:
hffrench@rogers.com
Instagram: @ecdkci
Facebook: @ecd.keyclub
Website: keyclub.ca

How to reach us

mailto:governor.ecdkeyclub@gmail.com

